
Dear Neighbors, 

Your Tiburon West Homeowners' Association Board of Directors is excited to announce 

a new Neighborhood Pride Award. Please see the details below: 

Neighborhood Pride Award - 

A well-maintained home is a great way to show the pride we have in our neighborhood.  

Attractive properties help keep the neighborhood’s value high and are less likely to be a target 

for crime.  Therefore, The Tiburon West Homeowners’ Association’s Board of Directors has 

decided to create a Neighborhood Pride Award to recognize residents for exceptional care in 

maintaining their homes and yards in a manner that helps beautify our neighborhood. 

About the Award – 

Awards will be given six times a year in the months of February, April, June, August, 

October, and December. The first four months of the calendar year (February, April, June & 

August) will focus on lawn maintenance, landscaping, and curb appeal. The October or Fall 

Award will incorporate fall and/or Halloween decorations, and the December Award will be our 

Holiday Home Award and will be based on Christmas/holiday decorations. Winners will receive 

recognition in a soon to launch Tiburon West Newsletter and a special Community Pride Award 

Winner Sign will be placed at their home for approximately one month. 

Get Involved – 

Nominations can be made by any resident. Just reply to this email or send your 

nomination to tiburonwesthoa@gmail.com. The deadline for nominations for the Fall Award is 

Sunday, October 7. Although there are only six award winners per year, your Board would like 

to thank each of you for taking pride in our neighborhood and making it a place we are all proud 

to call home. If you have any additional questions, feel free to contact any of your board 

members listed on our website, www.tiburonwesthoa.com, or email tiburonwesthoa@gmail.com.   

Sincerely, 

Tiburon West HOA 


